
13 June 2018


Dear Gurumayi, 

In my Birthday Gift for you in 2017 I expressed my: 

 “…heartfelt longing, wish and love for you to visit Australia for a 
special performance of a new song similar to our offering back on the 
25 March 1997 and 1 April 1997 at the Siddha Yoga Ashram in Sydney 
to celebrate the completion of the renovations to the Meditation Hall.“ 

 As you know the tradition of sending a “musical gift” for your birthday 
began after your visit in 1997. In relation to this, I was inspired to create a 
special website (unpublished and private) toward the end of last year to 
celebrate the 20th Anniversary of this tradition: 

www.thoughtube.com/public/SweetVoice 
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